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To whom it may concern
Medical practitioners who wish to use the title “acupuncturist” must be registered by the
Chinese Medicine Board of Australia.
Doctors who claim to be Acupuncturists must show the same qualifications as acupuncturist
have do for their registration. How are you going to otherwise make this profession up to your
standards. Letting one group be different just because one has a medical degree is unfair and
will not make acupuncture up to the standards we wish to achieve!
Western Medical practitioners who have insufficient training with acupuncture are dangerous
as there are several substantial risks if not trained properly in acupuncture!
Kind Regards,
marianne Kornaat
BHSc Acupuncture
 


